

Derick O'Neill Director

Boise City Hall 150 N. Capital Boulevard

Mailing Address P. O. Box 500 Bolse, Idaho 83701-0500

Phone 208/384-3830

Fax 208/384-3814

TDD/TTY 800/377-3529

Web www.cityofboise.org/pds

Mayor David H. Bieter

City Council
President
Maryanne Jordan

Council Pro Tem Elaine Clegg

Scot Ludwig Lauren McLean Ben Quintana TJ Thomson

Planning & Development Services

March 19, 2015

Idaho Foundation for Parks and Lands Attn: Jan Johns, Executive Director 565 Warm Springs Avenue Boise, ID 83716 jan@idaholands.org (sent via email)

Re: CAR13-00007, PUD13-00002, CFH13-00019 & SUB13-00017

Dear Mr. Johns:

This letter is to inform you of the action taken by the Boise City Council on your request to defer adoption of findings for annexation of the property located at 5237 E. Sawmill Way.

The Boise City Council, at their meeting of March 17, 2015, deferred your request to the council hearing date of July 14, 2015.

If you have any questions, please contact Cody Riddle in this department at (208) 388-4717.

Sincerely,

Hal Simmons
Planning Director

Boise City Planning and Development Services

HS/wm

cc: C13, LLC / PO Box 1610 Eagle, Idaho 83616 / iconger@congergroup.com (sent via email)
Harris Ranch Neighborhood Association / Attn: Chris Hendrickson / icuski2@yahoo.com (sent via email)
Riverland East Neighborhood Association / Attn: Pete White / whitepete@cableone.net (sent via email)
South East Neighborhood Association / Attn: Fred Fritchman / ffritchman@msn.com (sent via email)
David & Ann Triplett / 3550 S. Triplett / Boise, Idaho 83716